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Farewell to Ann Weatherston 
Ann left the office at the end of March after over five 
years of efficient and friendly service to the club. Ann 
is still active in the club.  We had a lovely afternoon 
tea to wish her well. 
  
Welcome back Deborah! 
Following the resignation of Ann Weatherston at the 
end of March Julie Atkinson stepped in and the two 
Julie’s kept things running smoothly.  Thank you to 
Julie for stepping into the role temporarily. 
 
On Friday 17 May we welcomed Deborah Tangney 
back into the fold, following her return from twelve 
months globe-trotting!  Welcome back Deborah. 
 
From the Board 
Following Murray Weatherston’s resignation the 
Board has agreed to continue until the next AGM 
without a President.  This is in line with our 
Constitution.  As we approach the AGM in November, 
we will be looking for Board members and a 
President.  
 
Mark in your Diary  
Always refer to our website and noticeboards for 
details. 
 
Membership 
Welcome to new and returning members –  
Ann Bone, Debbie Nicholson, Gail McKenzie, Andrew 

Durrans, Jenny Henley. 

 

 
Wear a Hat Day 
Congratulations to Liz – winner of “Wear a Hat Day”. 
 
Helpers of the Month 
Thank you to the two Pat’s (Patricia McCallig and Pat 
Milliner) who tirelessly clean our tablets so they are 
unmarked and pleasant to use 
 
A big THANK YOU to Sue Burns 
Sue Burns and Star Print generously provided paper 
to the Club for many years.  This was used for hand 
records.  Sue has been contributing in this way for 
about 14 years and now no longer is involved at Star 
Print.  Once again, thank you from the club. 
 
Thank you from Remuera Primary School mother 
We received a letter from a mother of three children 
at Remuera Primary saying how grateful she is for our 
generous gesture of allowing her to use club car park 
while she has picked up and dropped off her children 
over the last 10 years and the difference it has  made. 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to Stewart Bowmar  
We enjoyed the stunning chrysanthemums Stewart 
brought into the club in May.  Most appreciated! 
 
Member’s Corner 

Need a Partner? 
With the Winter season upon us, if your partner is 
unwell or overseas, please  let the office know.  We 
will try to match you up with another partner. No 
need to stay at home! 
 
Barbara’s amazing Minestrone Soup 
Barbara has started making her soup again now the 
colder weather is upon us.  This soup is delicious and 
a great warmer! 

 


